CORONAVIRUS ADVISORY - Keeping our staff, customers and visitors safe

Dear Stir Crazy Cooking clients and fellow foodies:

At this point the impact in the Western Cape through the COVID-19 virus is minimal, and our priority is to continue with our Cooking Courses and Training Classes for both Stir Crazy Cooking School and Superyacht Culinary Academy, while taking the necessary precautions to ensure your health and safety.

The health and safety of our clients, participants, students and staff remain our chief priority and we are therefore taking a responsible approach to contain potential occurrence and spread of the coronavirus.

Since inception, we have enforced strict hygiene procedures in our facility and in our Cooking Theatre which has been a priority since our business involves food and food safety. We will continue to adhere to the international Food Safety standards in all our cooking classes, courses and training.

We have soap and hand sanitizer dispensers mounted at all our cooking stations as well as paper towel dispensers. We have increased our hygiene procedures to include heat monitoring at access points as an additional safety precaution.

When you arrive at Stir Crazy Cooking, on entry we will advise you to:

- Wash your hands
- Sanitize your hands after washing
- > Should you wish to wear gloves, we will have gloves available

What you can do to stay healthy:

- Wash hands with soap and water for at least 20 seconds
- Use an alcohol-bases hand sanitizer afterwards.
- Avoid touching your face with unwashed hands.
- Stay home if sick
- Frequently clean and disinfect objects and surfaces that have been touched.

We will continue to monitor any developments and communication form the health authorities. There is no reason for us to not continue trade as usual. Be calm and be kind. We are running special charity courses during this time to make meals to drop off for people who will be most exposed, such as the elderly. Please see our course schedule for information on these classes. Let's all help flatten the curve and support those who need it most.

To stay up to date with the latest information, you can monitor the following authoritative and upto-date resources:

www.who.int (World Health Organisation)www.nicd.ac.za (National Institute of Communicable Diseases – NCID)www.health.gov.za (National Department of Health)